
 
October 28, 2024 

 
Dear Customers in Turnbull,  
 
 
This letter is to notify you that Fauquier County Water and Sanitation Authority (FCWSA) crews will 
be working to replace the valves at the tank, and installation of blowoff. This repair will take place 
November 13, 2024. (weather permitting).  
 
Residents in the affected area will have water service disruptions during this time. The repair 
schedule, and the affected area, is as follows: 
 
 
Repair:  Date/Time:  Wednesday November 13, 2024, 7:00 am – 4:00 pm 
  Location: Turnbull  
  Repair: Replace valve, and blowoff installation 

Water Disruption: 9:00 am -3:00 pm 
Roadway Disruption: None 

 
 
We apologize for the temporary inconvenience this may cause you and we thank you for your 
patience.  If you have any questions, you may contact FCWSA Customer Service at (540) 349-2092.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fauquier County Water and Sanitation Authority 
7172 Kennedy Road 
Warrenton, VA 20187 
540-349-2092 
Fax 540-347-7689 
www.fcwsa.org 
 


